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In the twelve months to March 2020 we had weekly club meetings and were able to enjoy playing kurling and mixing with our friends. We had a match against Long Melford Kurling Krew, which we unfortunately lost although we were playing at home. It was an afternoon enjoyed by all who took part or watched.
We had a number of free raffles over the year with a good variety of prizes.
At Christmas 2019 we had a social, where we played three games of kurling and then settled down for refreshments and a raffle. At the end of the afternoon we all received a Christmas present of a pen with Glemsford Kurling Club on it.
Each month, we have a competition where the person who has scored the most points gets free entry for a week. The last winner is still waiting from last March for their free entry.
At our last meeting before lockdown in March we had a free afternoon where no money changed hands in view of a possible health risk and we all wore disposable gloves to avoid a potential risk as the sticks were passed from one player to another. We had an early Easter raffle and all who were there enjoyed the afternoon.
If any of you have been thinking that when lockdown is over you would like to take up a new, not too energetic pastime, then maybe you will think about looking in on us on a Wednesday afternoon. We are friendly and always happy to welcome new members to the Kurling Club. 
We are hoping it won’t be too long before we can get the kurling stones out of the cupboard, oil the roller-bearings in them ready for their use and all meet up again to play kurling. And then our winner from last March, after being very patient, can collect her prize.


